
These trips are through a partnership with Friends of
the Boundary Waters and Fond du Lac Natural

Resources.

PARENT/GUARDIAN
PIZZA NIGHT

WEDNESDAY APRIL 3RD,
5:30 PM

CLOQUET LIBRARY

BOUNDARY
WATERS CANOE

TRIPS FOR
GRADES 7-12

How long is the trip? 
These trips are 5 days long and will be a basecamp style trip with opportunities for day trips and
adventures!

Do I need to bring anything? 
We will provide a packing list. If there is equipment you don't have, we will provide it for you. 

What if my child has never been camping? 
They don't need any prior experience to go on the Boundary Waters trip- Friends of the Boundary Waters
and your guide will teach them everything they need to know! 

Friends of the Boundary Waters is an organization dedicated to
protecting the Boundary Waters Canoe Area Wilderness. The No
Boundaries to the Boundary Waters program specializes in
sharing the magic of the BWCA with students like you.

How do I find out more? Come to the
Cloquet Library on April 3rd at 5:30 PM.
There will be an informational session,
with space to ask questions and eat
some pizza. Kids and Parent/Guardians
are all invited.

When is the trip? 
There are 3 trips available for students at the Cloquet Middle School, Cloquet High School, and Ojibwe
School. All of these trips take place in July and August.


